
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

January 22, 2015 
 
 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Jim Christian, Larry Fuller, Barbra West, Chairman Ed Meier, and 
Aldermanic Representative Willis Dillworth.  Jeff Lofton had an excused absence.  We 
assume Anne Minley is no longer a member; she has not attended a meeting in one 
year. 
 
The Trustees of Green Acres have requested the Board of Aldermen post “NO 
PARKING” signs on one side of Green Acres Rd.  The street is too narrow for 
emergency vehicles to go through when vehicles are parked on both sides.  The Public 
Safety Committee agrees. 
 
The next order of business was to review police reports.  
 
We have not had a Bellefontaine Neighbors Police representative present at a meeting 
since August. 
 
A copy of the (Bellefontaine Neighbors Police General Orders Manual) pertaining to 
“use of deadly force” was passed out to all board members for review and discussion at 
the next monthly meeting. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be February 26, 2015 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 


